
 

 

 

 

11 March 2020 

 

 

 

Dream Centre and COVID-19  

 

 

 

There has been confirmation of a COVID-19 infection connected to a tenant of Plaza33. 

Plaza33 and affected tenants have issued public statements with respect to this incident.  

 

As Plaza33 is near Dream Centre, and people working in the affected floors of Plaza33 are 

known to patronise the Dream Cafe, we are on alert awaiting the Ministry of Health’s contact 

tracing results.  

 

Should contact tracing lead to Dream Centre, we will take immediate measures to sanitise 

and disinfect the affected areas.   

 

In the meantime, we have taken immediate action to sanitise common surfaces (e.g. door 

handles, washroom surfaces, table tops etc.) as regularly as possible. Additional precautions 

are being prepared, in an effort to prevent community transmission in Dream Centre. 

 

Damansara Utama Methodist Church (DUMC) – the main occupant of the Dream Centre – is 

also taking precautions to avoid community transmission of COVID-19 in her activities.  

 

The management of Dream Centre takes the health and safety of persons entering our 

premises seriously and all necessary steps are being taken to ensure this in these 

challenging times. 

 

 

 

 

Chong Choon Leong 

Facilities Manager 

 


